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Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling at 448-2875, ext. 7113, for more information regarding Cormier’s library.

Book Care
We are extremely pleased with the enthusiasm the students have demonstrated when coming to
the library. We are noticing some books coming back sticky and/or with the labels peeled off.
Parents, please help your child remember proper book care.

Book Returns
The students are excited about checking out library books! Parents, please help your child
remember his or her library book on their Library Day. You as parents can make it even more
enjoyable by reading the book to your child before they return it to the library.

RIF - Coming Soon!
On November 7th, we will be having our first RIF (Reading is Fundamental) book distribution in
the library. Reading is Fundamental is America’s leading non-profit children’s literacy
organization. Every student will come home with a brand new book to keep forever! There will
be a variety of great titles for them to choose from.
The theme for our first book distribution is “Clifford Loves Reading.” All students and staff are
encouraged to dress in red and black to help celebrate this special event!

Birthday Book Club
Perhaps you’d like to commemorate your child’s birthday by donating a book to our Cormier 
School library! Just donate a new book on your child's birthday or any other day and your child's 
name will be added to our Birthday Book Club wall in the library. A bookplate with your son's or 
daughter's name will also be attached to the donated book. We would like to thank the following 
students who have already generously donated a new book for our library during the past month: 
Harper in Mrs. Miller’s class, and Rhea in Mrs. Brauer’s class!

If you are wondering what titles to purchase, this is an excellent time of the year for 
Thanksgiving or any holiday books. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the library 
at 448-2875 ext. 7113.




